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BEK Youth Friday nights 

 

Worker Newsletter 

Youth Club has been going really 
well. We have been journeying 
through the story of the Bible 
starting with the Old Testament 
looking at the Creation, Noah’s 
Ark and a few more classics. It has 
been great to see the young folk 
excited about attending and 
even some of our children from 
the Rugby Club coming to check 
out the Youth Group.  

 

We had a great Social event a 
few weeks back where we took 
the Youth Group to Adventure 
Golf Island in Dunfermline. Great 
fun was had by all. Well done to 
Sophie who was our overall 
winner of the evening.  

Five or six of our Youth kids are 
going on Summer Camps these 
holidays so please keep them in 
your prayers.   

 

Pulse Youth Group 
Sunday evenings have gotten 
off to a slow start but we are 
blessed with the High School 
learners who do attend. We 
would love to see more join us 
here. We are in the process of 
training up a Youth Worship 
Team.  
 

 

Burntisland Primary School 

The rugby programme at 
Burntisland Primary has been 
going really well and making 
good headways. We have seen 
a few faces join us on Friday 
evenings from the rugby 
program and also building 
relationships with staff and 
children to be able to offer 
assistance wherever it may be 
needed.  
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Kinghorn Primary SU Group 
This group has been going 
really well. We have had a 
couple of new faces join us 
which has been exciting 
considering this group runs 
during their long break. We 
have a consistent number of 7 
attending at the moment.  
 
 
 
Balwearie High School 
First possible Table Top day on 
Wednesday 21 June so please 
pray for this as we are waiting 
for final confirmation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Walk thru the Bible 
Finished off the Old Testament 
at Torbain Primary and 
hopefully we will be able to get 
Walk thru the Bible in 
Burntisland and Kinghorn 
Primary so praying for a positive 
outcome in those matters.  
 
 
 

Kirkcaldy Rugby Club 

The club is currently on their 
summer break however I was 
invited to their prize giving 
which was great to be able to 
support our young people.  
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  Dates to diarise 
I will be away from 8th – 14th July as I 
am part of the team for the SU Summer 
camps.  
 

Free summer events: 
 

Family Movie Marathon – Wednesday 
5th July at Erskine Church Hall at 10am. 
 

 
 
Harry Potter Movie Marathon – Friday 
7th July at Erskine Church Hall at 4pm.  
 
Burntisland Games Day – Monday 17th 
July on the Links.  
 

 
 
Messy Lite Bites Extra – Wednesday 
19th, 26th July and 2nd August. In Erskine 
Church Hall from 9:30am – 11:30am.  

 
 
Kinghorn Holiday Club – 8th – 11th 
August for primary age children. A 
family barbeque and games on Friday 
evening on the beach.  
  
If you are able to assist in any way for 
any of the above mentioned events, 
please will you contact me as 
volunteers are needed for all.  
 
For any queries, volunteering or 
outreach opportunities, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me:  

Adrian.bekchurches@gmail.com 
07481127799 

 


